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Good morning- 

Having been given the opportunity to offer a brief reply to Tuesday’s 
post, I simply wanted to say thank you to my fellow candidates for 
participating in this experience; it was clear to me that everybody put 
heart and thought into their answers, and spoke to their unique 
perspective. This very first forum gave us opportunities to go in a 
number of directions with our responses. I particularly appreciated the 
fact that several of us expressed, in similar terms, the nuance, 
complexity, and challenges that can surround decision-making on 
Council—and even that we can question our decisions sometimes. And 
that ultimately we will, all of us, strive to return to what we believe is 
best, for the greatest number of Bethlehem residents, as possible. 

Kiera  
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